
From: wang wenhong  

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:13 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Re: Rental Building Development on 10684 and 10692 Yonge Street 

Hi  

I am writing this email to express my concern about subject development. I strongly request you to stop 

this project as the drawbacks  overweigh the benefit. This 28 storey building is going to destroy our 

peace & quiet neighhood environment.  

Please think about our current capacity. Our playgrouds are already busy. Our schools are full etc.  

Please don't let it happen. 

Thank you 

Ellen Wang 

92 Hidden Trial Ave 

Richmond Hill 


